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At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired 

to attain, achieve and be their best. 
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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

                                               Anti-bullying Week 2022 – “Listen up! Respect our rights”  

 

 

As part of our Health and Wellbeing curriculum and our continuing work to develop all 

children’s social, emotional and behavioural skills we are planning some lessons and activities 

that will coincide with National Anti-bullying Week, which takes place at Kirkhill from 

Monday 21st  November until Friday 25th November 2022.   

 

This year the theme for Anti Bullying Week is Listen Up! Respect our Rights and the pupils will 

be taking part in activities and discussions during Health and Wellbeing time focussing on 

standing up for the rights of children and young people to stop bullying in its tracks.   

 

To support you in discussing this issue with your child at home we will be sharing resources and information through 

our school Twitter feed and our school website.  You can also find out more about some of the national initiatives in 

Scotland on the following website: https://respectme.org.uk/  

 

Our School captains have been working hard to update our school’s anti-bullying policy which they will share on our 

school website shortly.  

 

On Friday 26th November we would like to encourage our families to take part in “odd socks day”. On this day we 

would encourage everyone to come to school wearing odd socks or interesting tights. The purpose of this is to celebrate 

what makes us unique, it is designed to be fun and an opportunity for everyone to express themselves and celebrate 

their individuality.  

 

Thank you for your continued support!  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 
 

Head Teacher 
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